
Road closure - Halkett Place
between Hill Street and King Street

AS FROM WEDNESDAY 30 MARCH 

As from Wednesday 30 March 2005, for approximately 3 weeks,
Jersey Water will be undertaking the renewal of the existing water
main, individual services and network connections along the highway
between Hill Street and King Street.

In order to minimise disruption to road users, but at the same time
minimise the inconvenience to the residential population in the area,
the Company will be undertaking the works between 6pm and 1am,
Monday to Friday.

Advance information signs will be erected at several locations.

Jersey Water would like to apologise in advance for the inconvenience
this important work may cause, and thank road users and residents in
the area for their co-operation and understanding.

Should you have any queries associated with this work, please contact
Paul Batho on telephone 707341.

David Moyse - Distribution Manager

Key: Road Closure

Mulcaster House, Westmount Road, St. Helier, Jersey, JE1 1DG
Telephone: 01534 707300  Facsimile: 01534 707400 Email: info@jerseywater.je

Website: www.jerseywater.je
Jersey Water is the trading name of The Jersey New Waterworks Company Limited.
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